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            Social Golf

2023 PRESIDENT’S REPORT:

 I would like to thank the Committee for all their hard work throughout the year.
 Shippo as the Club Captain for his quirky sense-of-humour and always having a positive outlook.
 
Danny as Handicapper for always ensuring score cards are complete, handicaps up to date and organizing for the Game Day presentations. 

Craig for his assistance throughout most of the year as Treasurer.
 Karran for her tireless and unwavering support in ensuring Committee Meeting Minutes are completed in a timely manner and are accurate. Karran deserves a special mention for the informative and determined manner in which she also assisted in ensuring the Club has been professionally organized this year.

 Special thanks to Chris Taylor as the Web Administrator. Chris attended Committee Meetings on occasions. Chris also assisted in updating our Club financials. I would suggest that Members consider the Web Administrator position be included as a committee position in the future.

 Thank you to John for coordinating the Raffles in recent times. John has also assisted with the Treasurer’s roles in the last couple of months. Appreciate your efforts, John.
 A personal thank you to Ernie for his Counsel during my tenure. A huge thank you to our Sponsors: Busy Fingers, Wamuran Quality Meats, Bribie Hotel, Bribie RSL, and Savige’s Seafood. Overall, a very successful year for the Club. 

Club membership has increased significantly. The club has prospered through a significant increase in Raffle profits.

 Feedback regarding the Annual Golf Trip has been very positive. Increased game-day prizes through the awarding of prizes for each Grade. Games shall also be played at Caboolture this year. I thank you all for your assistance and wish the incoming Committee all the best for the future.

Regards

Graham Airs
President (2023)  B.I. RSL Club Social Golf
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